
Thursday, September 26, 2002    FCCID:  NTAMMR1 
 
 
 

Subject: Response to ATCB Comments letter dated October 11, 2002 
on FCCID:  NTAMMR1 

 
1) Following your last letter regarding the antenna connector issue, please fine attached 

an manufacturer attestation that the unit will be fully assembled (including the 
antenna and cover) at the factory/manufacturer 

2) Find also a new User manual with no references to any installation instructions for the 
end user. 

 

 
 
 
 
Samuel Cohen 

  
EMC Laboratory Manager 
Phone: 972-3-5574476 
Fax     : 972-3-5575320 
 


